
The pleasure and pain of caring for 
a family member with dementia 

5:30 - 7:00pm  
Thurs 11th July  
 
UQ Healthy Living
Centra, Level 3, 37 Archer 
Street, Toowong

Tickets limited 
(Light refreshments included) 
$7 general admission 
$5 UQHL clients 
 
Purchase at reception or  
p: 07 3443 2586

w: uqhealthyliving.org.au  
e: uqhealthyliving@uq.edu.au

Providing care to a loved one with 
dementia can offer unique challenges 
and rewards.  Professor Qualls will offer 
valuable perspective on this life altering 
experience. She is an expert in helping 
whole families, across generations, 
understand the impact of dementia and 
help the person living with dementia to 
achieve high quality of life. She offers 
a keen understanding of the ways 
technology and community services can 
support caregiving. 

If your family is navigating these issues, 
this session will provide a supportive 
forum to have your queries answered. 
Professor Nancy Pachana, UQ’s clinical 
geropsychologist, will facilitate questions 
and will also be available to offer advice 
stemming from 20 years of experience 
consulting within the Australian aged 
care system.

Don’t miss Prof Nancy Pachana in conversation with Prof Sara Honn Qualls (US)

UQ Healthy Living 

Professor Sara Honn 
Qualls, Ph.D., APBB, 
Kraemer Family Professor 
of Ageing Studies, 
 Professor of Psychology 
University of Colorado, 

Professor Nancy Pachana, 
Ph. D., FAPS, FASSA, is a 
clinical geropsychologist, 
neuropsychologist, UQ 
School of Psychology 
professor, and co-director 

of research body the UQ Ageing Mind Initiative. 
She is internationally renowned in the area of 
geriatric mental health, particularly late-life 
anxiety disorders, and is widely published.

and Director of the UCCS Gerontology Center, 
has published several books on clinical  
geropsychology. She works collaboratively with 
colleagues and community partners on  
technology projects funded by the National 
Institute on Aging (US), to foster health and 
well-being in older adults and brings her expert 
perspective to Australia this July. 


